
MEMORABLE EXPERIENCES
2024 - 2025 



BRIDGEWATER HALL
A group of our Year 7, 8, and 9 students had the fantastic
opportunity to watch the renowned Hallé Orchestra perform
live at the Bridgewater Hall. Not only did they enjoy a variety of
musical pieces, but they were also introduced to the
instruments of the orchestra.

A huge well done to all our students for being brilliant
representatives of Hollingworth Academy.
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